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Phone:  610-436-3515 * Fax: 610-436-3426 

International Programs and Services:  international@wcupa.edu 

Visiting Scholar Program:  jvisa@wcupa.edu 

Study Abroad:  studyabroad@wcupa.edu 

National Student Exchange:  nse@wcupa.edu 

▪ Internationalization of the curriculum and programs, partner with colleges, departments, and faculty in 

developing new Memorandum’s of Agreement (MOA’s), contact Vishal Shah vshah@wcupa.edu 

▪ For issues or questions related to international students, immigration, visiting scholar program, contact 

Angela Howard ahoward@wcupa.edu 

▪ Study abroad inquiries or issues and developing faculty-led study abroad programs, contact Nora Maurer 

nmaurer@wcupa.edu 
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